

P. Andrew Hamilton
Direct Dial 207-992-4332
ahamilton@eatonpeabody.com

80 Exchange Street, P.O. Box 1210 Bangor, Maine 04402-1210 Phone 207-947-0111 Fax 207-942-3040 www.eatonpeabody.com

August 22, 2014

Karen Knuuti Maine Department of Environmental Protection 106 Hogan Road Bangor, Maine 04401

Re: Public Benefit Determination Application/Municipal Review Committee (MRC)

Dear Karen:

On August 13, 2014, the MRC filed a Supplement to clarify and supplement its original PBD Application filed on April 2, 2014. You recently asked if the MRC would agree to extend by 30 days the date by which the Commissioner would issue a final decision on the PBD application from September 2, 2014 to October 2, 2014.

With the understanding that a final decision will issue by October 2, 2014, the MRC consents to that 30-day extension.

Regards,

P. Andrew Hamilton

Cc:

Greg Lounder Denis St. Peter